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Online Meeting Instructions:
Monday, January 10

12:00 PM
Zoom Meeting Information:

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Events
BOD Meeting

Sunshine Litigation Services
Jan 18, 2022

4:00 PM - 5:30 PM

Upcoming Speakers
Isabelle Rodriguez Wilson

Jan 17, 2022
Nevada Women’s Fund

TBD
Jan 24, 2022

Advertise your Business on our 
Club Website

The cost is $100 per year. If you want to 
place or ad, or renew your existing ad, please 
contact Julie Griffiths at jkgmedia@
sbcglobal.net

Robert Hernandez 
is an author, educa-
tor, and veterans 
advocate. He is a 
college administra-
tor, directing educa-
tional and transi-
tional services for 
veterans and mili-
tary personnel. A 

native Nevadan, Robert lives in Reno, Nevada 
where he enjoys hiking and the outdoors.

Community Service Grants

We received 11 requests and awarded 3 
organizations a total of $16,500 from the Jim 
Pfrommer Fund.  All of the requests were very 
well thought out and it was hard to select the 
finalists. The following were selected, as best 
fitting the grant criteria:

Tru Vista -- $8,000

Domestic Violence Center -- $5,000

Nevada Math Club -- $3,500

https://zoom.us/j/96358613870
mailto:jkgmedia%40sbcglobal.net?subject=Rotary%20Website%20Ad
mailto:jkgmedia%40sbcglobal.net?subject=Rotary%20Website%20Ad
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Rotary Firsts
Rotary established the Rotary Endowment 
Fund in 1917, which became the forerunner 
of The Rotary Foundation.

Rotary first established the Paul Harris Fellow 
Recognition in 1957 for contributions of 
$1,000 to The Rotary Foundation.

The first Rotary club banner to orbit the moon 
was carried by astronaut club member Frank 
Borman on the Apollo flight in 1968.

The first head of state to address an RI 
Convention was President Warren G. Harding 
in 1923, at St. Louis, Missouri.

Source: The ABCs of Rotary.

Members of the Rotary Club of Elblag Centrum, 
Elblag, Poland, distribute toothbrushing kits to 
kindergartners through the club’s Healthy Teeth 
Project. The project educates children on the 
importance of dental hygiene through annual 
presentations in schools. © Rotary International



The Renotarian

Honor Roll
Linda Barrett.........................................$300
Harvey Fennell......................................$100
Carl Fuetsch..........................................$500
Rew Goodenow....................................$100
Chuy Gutierrez.....................................$100
Pat Horgan...........................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:..................Kim Mazeres
Pledge: ........................................ Rob Thayer
Greeter.................................... David Spillers
Scanner................................Mark Growdon
Online Greeter:.........................Debe Fennell

How to pay Club Charges with a 
Credit Card

Easy way to pay club bills is to use 
ClubRunner and pay by credit card.  Just 
remember that CR does not provide an 
invoicing service, just a payment service for 
Clubs. To get there just sign in to our 
ClubRunner’s site, go to Member Area page, 
and  go to My Account Balance on the left 
My ClubRunner column.  Fill in the blank 
with your amount under MAKE A PAYMENT 
then click the Blue Make a Payment.   It’s 
done and easy to boot.

Sunshine Report Contact 
Information
If you have any information about yourself 

or fellow Rotarians that you would like 
announced at the weekly meeting, please 
contact Stefanie Scoppettone at: scops@
unr.edu

Membership Information

Please contact David Spillers at david@
digiprintcorporation.com if you have any 
membership questions or need information 
about joining our club.

We are in need of a host family for an RYE 
student next school year. This would be a 
commitment of 3.5 months. The exchange 
student will be attending Galena HS, so living 
in the South Reno area would be preferred. If 
you are interested or would like further 
details, please reach out to Bill Creekbaum, 
william.creekbaum@morganstanley.com

RYE Host Family Needed

Club of Reno

Day one of the Subnational Immunization Days in 
Shahjahanpur, Uttar Pradesh, India, a weeklong 
campaign to vaccinate children against polio. 
Rotarians, Rotaractors, health workers, and other 
volunteers set up and operate more than 1,500 
immunization booths in the area. © Rotary 
International

mailto:scops%40unr.edu?subject=Sunshine%20Report
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mailto:david%40digiprintcorporation.com?subject=Membership%20in%20Rotary
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Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

WELCOME TO ROTARY

We are neighbors, community leaders, 
and global citizens uniting for the 
common good. With you, we can 
accomplish even more.

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes
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